
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 30, 2009 

 
H1N1 vaccine available at health district immunization clinic locations, Monday, Jan. 4 

 
LAS VEGAS – Beginning Monday, January 4, the Southern Nevada Health District will provide 
H1N1 immunizations at its public health centers during regular business hours. The vaccine 
will be offered in the health district’s immunization clinics. For additional information, contact 
the immunization clinic at (702) 759-0850 or visit www.SNHD.INFO.  
 
H1N1 immunizations will be available Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. at 
all health district locations: 
 

• Ravenholt Public Health Center, 625 Shadow Lane, Las Vegas 
• East Las Vegas Public Health Center, 560 N. Nellis Blvd., Suite E12, Las Vegas 
• Henderson Public Health Center, 520 E. Lake Mead Parkway, Henderson 
• North Las Vegas Public Health Center, 1820 E. Lake Mead Blvd., Suite F, North Las 

Vegas 
 
Updated information about the Southern Nevada Health District can be found on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict, on YouTube  
www.youtube.com/SNHealthDistrict  
or Twitter www.twitter.com/SNHDflu.   
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